
REF: # 6926 SAN MIGUEL (BIGASTRO)

INFO

PRIS: 169.000 €

BOLIG TYPE: Rekkehus 

STED:
San Miguel 
(Bigastro) 

SOVEROM: 3 

Bad: 3

BOAREAL ( m2
):

151

TOMT ( m2 ): 104 

Terrasse ( m2 ): 40 

ÅR:

ETASJER: -

MELDING -

BESKRIVELSE

18 brand new Townhouses in BIGASTRO located next to the scenic and 
recreational area of ??La Pedrera, with magnificent views of the Sierra 
de la Vega Baja, all amenities accessible in the town of Bigastro and in 
the city of Orihuela (Carrefour hypermarket), and only 25 minutes from 
the beaches of Orihuela Costa and Torrevieja on the Costa Blanca. It is 
an authentic home to live in and set to be delivered in July 2020. On the 
ground floor we find a parking space and rear terrace with access to the 
main street, a large living-dining area and open kitchen, 1 bedroom, 1 
bathroom and front terrace with views and access to the pool. First floor 
is distributed in 2 bedrooms with fitted wardrobes, 2 bathrooms en suite 
and terrace. At the top we find a large solarium with nice views of the 
surroundings, the perfect place to enjoy our most precious asset: a sun 
that shines most of the year. The qualities and finishes of this new 
building are excellent: all the properties include automated blinds, 
underfloor heating in all bathrooms, pre-installation of air conditioning 
ducts, hydromassage column in bathroom...In addition, for a limited time, 
it is also included in the property as a gift courtesy of the promoter; 



Interior and exterior lighting & Shower screens in bathrooms. All the 
properties have very good orientation and direct access to the 482m2 of 
communal area; central green area and community pool.

ENERGETIC CERTIFIED

energy house
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STIL

Modern
Contemporary

AIRCONDITION

Sentral aircondition

DISTANSE TIL :

Strand : +10 Km

Flyplass: 40 Km

Sentrum : 500 m

ORIENTERING

South East West

MØBLER

Uten møbler

PARKERING NR BILER

: 1

HOVED BOLIG

Lagerrom
Bad on suite

FLOARING

Fliser
Stein

KJØKKEN

Åpent kjøkken
Hvitevarer
Granit benkeplate

HAGE TERASSER

Åpen terasse
Opparbeidet hage
Gress
Stein murer
Privat hage
Felles hage

OPPVARMING

Gulv varme bad

EXTRA

Innebygde garderober
Sikkerhets dør
Vinduer med dobbelt glass
Lager rom



PROPERTY GALLERY





















"OUR EXPERIENCE IS YOUR GUARANTEE"


